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Reasonable accommodations or modifications will be provided to individuals with disabilities to participate in the 

Board of Registration in Allied Health Professionals meeting. All requests should be directed to Cheryl Yebba by 

calling 617-727-4992 or TTY/TDD: (617) 727-2099 by no later than February 27, 2019. While the Division of 

Professional Licensure will attempt to honor all requests, those requests received by February 27, 2019 may not be 

provided due to feasibility.  

 

 

 

 

Date:  February 28, 2019   Location:  Room 1D      Time: 8:30 AM    

 

 

 
 

 

8:30 AM:   New Cases [Closed Session pursuant to G.L. c. 112, §65C]: 

 

 

 

 

8:55 AM:  New Business: 

Open Session for Topics not reasonably anticipated by the Chair 48 hours in advance of 

meeting.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


